
Save the 
Banner 
Route!

Signs have been posted that
the Banner Route will be eliminated

We Need our Voices to be Heard!
Please attend the City’s Public Hearing

July 13th at 5:30 pm
Francis Scott Key Elem/Middle School Cafeteria

1425 E. Fort Ave

Questions? 
 Contact Greg Sileo at gsileo@gmail.com or 443-330-7791

#savethebannerroute


